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Hi Booster Club members, 

  

What a great All-Star weekend for the AHL and our own Dalibor Dvorsky. Congratulations to Dalibor on winning 

the accuracy competition and scoring several goals over the weekend. As we move into the last part of the 

season, the race for playoffs and the cup is on!  

  

We had another successful raffle for the Ice-O-Topes jersey.  Erin Burns was our winner. Next up is the Military 

jersey on February 22nd.   

 

Don't forget about our last 2 bus trips. March 1st to Providence, leaving from the Hilton Garden at 4 

pm.  Member cost is $68, $78 for non-members and $25 for tickets only. Our last trip is to Lehigh Valley on April 

5th, leaving at 12:30 from Hilton Garden. Member price is $140, $150 for non-members and $30 for ticket only. 

Stop by the Booster Club table to sign up or go to our website www.springfieldthunderbirdsbc.com.   

  

We are having a party to celebrate our 70th Anniversary as a Booster Club on Wednesday, February 26th, from 

6:00 to 10:00 at the John Boyle O'Reilly Club located at 33 Progress Ave. in Springfield. Cost is $10 for members 

and $15 for non-members.  Food will be served with a cash bar and raffles. The party is listed on the 

Thunderbirds schedule. Please RSVP at one of our games in February, or email Secretary Betsy Bender 

@ Sec.springfield.tbirds.bc@gmail.com. Let's celebrate our 70 years and still going strong!!!!! 

  

The annual Booster Club convention will be hosted by Cleveland Hockey Booster Club from September 5th to 7th

2025 at Wyndham Garden of Westlake in Westlake, Ohio. Costs are $235 for a Quad, $250 for a Triple, $285 for a 

Double, and $400 for a Single. Free parking at the hotel. We will need a non-refundable $50 deposit by April 11th 

and the final balance by June 15th. Please stop by the Booster Club table if you have any questions.   

  

Don't forget about 70th Anniversary T-shirts Also, applications for the Duncan MacPherson scholarship for youth 

hockey camp are due by March 1st. Please stop by the Booster Blub table or go to our website. 

  

Our next Booster Club meeting is Saturday February 22nd at 5pm located in the T'BIrds conference room. Hope 

to see you then and at the Anniversary party on the 26th! 

  

Patty Devine, President 

Thunderbirds Booster Club 
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